MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MARCH 23, 2020

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

IT°S DAY 23 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? THE
MONTH IS GOING BY QUICKLY. AND WITH EVERYTHING GOING ON, IT’'S A MONTH WE
WILL NOT SOON FORGET.

IT°"S BEEN A WHILE SINCE | SHARED EMAILS WITH YOU FOR SPRING LETTER MONTH. SO
HERE ARE A FEW:

[NANCYT] Just a note to say thank you. | appreciate this radio station very much. God bless you,

[TIMOTHY] Attn: Station Manager: This is my very first time writing to you. | appreciate a Great
GODLY Radio Station. Thank You. There is one program that | do not like from 4:00 P.M. to 6:00
P.M. Dalily, "In the Market" with Janet Parshall. It is very boring and uninteresting. Please
discontinue this program. | am not at all happy that you took off the program "The Urban
Alternative” with Dr. Tony Evans. HE is an awesome man of GOD. | got A GREAT many great
sermon NOTES FROM Dr. Tony Evans. Lastly You need to play some of the very best 1980's
Christian Artists such as Farrell and Farrell, Carman, Whiteheart, Petra, the Imperials, Amy
Grant, Servant, DeGarmo and Key, Mylon Le Fevre and Broken Heart, etc. Your music

programming although good is too conservative.

[LORI] Dear WRVM staff, Thanks for all you do! My husband listens to you as he drives his milk
truck....He enjoys the music most. | enjoy many programs. I like requesting songs with my phone. Have a

great spring!

[ROBERT] Greetings. We are grateful to have a station like WRVM available. We listen quite a few hours
during the day and even overnight. | think we've been listening for about 10 years, can't really remember. It
seems like we don't hear as many southern gospel songs any more. Please don't get contemporary. There

are already enough of those kind of stations. Happy spring, enjoy the beautiful weather.

[LARA — LISTENING TO WPVM 88.5 STURGEON BAY1] Greetings. We are grateful to have a station
like WRVM available. We listen quite a few hours during the day and even overnight. I think we've been
listening for about 10 years. It seems like we don't hear as many southern gospel songs any more. Please
don't get contemporary. There are already enough of those kind of stations. Happy spring, enjoy the

beautiful weather.

| HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH.
OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



